
Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 

 

Year 4 Easter Assembly 
‘E-A-S-T-E-R spells Easter’ 

 
 

Friday 4th March 2022 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
We would like to warmly invite you to our Year 4 Easter Assembly, ‘E-A-S-T-E-R spells Easter’ 
which the children and staff of Year 4 are busy preparing for this term. 

There will be two performances which will take place on Monday 28th March at 9.15am and 
2.15pm. These will take place in the Sports Hall and each performance will last approximately 
40 minutes. 

Due to health and safety regulations, we are restricted to numbers in the Sports Hall, 
therefore tickets will be issued for these performances. Tickets can be requested by 
completing the slip below. All family members are welcome, but tickets will be limited to 
two per family for just one performance on a first come first served basis.  
 
For the morning performance, you will be able to enter the Sports Hall at the back of the 
building or via the Westfield Road Alleyway. For the afternoon performance, you will be able 
to enter the Sports Hall via the Westfield Road alleyway with the gates opening at 2.00pm. 
 
We all look forward to sharing our special celebration of Easter with you. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
Miss Subramaniam, Mrs Flynn, Mrs Goode and Miss Bobbett 
Year 4 teachers 
 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 

 

Year 4 Easter Assembly 
‘E-A-S-T-E-R spells Easter’ 

 

 
I require ______________________tickets for Monday 28th March at 9.15 am 
 
OR 
 
I require __________________ tickets for Monday 28th March at 2.15pm 
 
 
Child’s Name _______________________________________Class__________ 


